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Tekmira Pharmaceuticals Strengthens Management Team with Addition of Paul Brennan as 
Senior Vice President, Business Development

VANCOUVER, BC — Tekmira Pharmaceuticals Corporation (TSX: TKM), a leader in RNA interference (RNAi) therapeutics, 
announced today that Paul Brennan will join the company’s management team as Senior Vice President, Business 
Development, effective immediately. Mr. Brennan brings to Tekmira’s management team over 20 years of pharmaceutical and 
biotechnology experience in Europe, Canada and the United States.

Dr. Mark J. Murray, Tekmira's President and CEO, said, "We are very pleased to welcome someone of Paul’s experience, 
expertise and leadership. He immediately adds to the depth and breadth of our senior management team and will contribute to 
the growth and positive momentum we have been building at Tekmira. Paul will manage our existing collaborative partnerships 
with global leaders Alnylam, Roche and Bristol-Myers Squibb as well as our ongoing research collaborations with Pfizer and 
Takeda, and focus on expanding Tekmira’s network of partnerships and collaborations on a global scale." 

Prior to joining Tekmira, Mr. Brennan was a principal at Pacific BioPartners, a consulting company focused on supporting 
biotechnology companies with general management and business development expertise. Prior to that he served as CEO of 
Altair Therapeutics, an emerging biopharmaceutical company based in San Diego, which focused on developing inhaled 
oligonucleotides for respiratory diseases. Prior to Altair, Mr. Brennan was Senior Vice President, Business Development at 
Aspreva Pharmaceuticals and was involved in the sale of Aspreva to Vifor Pharma for $915 million. Prior to Aspreva, Mr. 
Brennan was at AnorMED where he held a number of roles including Acting President during which time he was involved in the 
sale of AnorMED to Genzyme for $580 million. Mr. Brennan has also held senior positions in business development and 
regulatory affairs at AstraZeneca, where he worked in Sweden, the United Kingdom and Canada. Mr. Brennan has a MSc and 
BSc from Queen's University in Kingston, Ontario.

About RNAi and Tekmira’s LNP Technology 
RNAi therapeutics have the potential to treat a broad number of human diseases by "silencing" disease causing genes. The 
discoverers of RNAi, a gene silencing mechanism used by all cells, were awarded the 2006 Nobel Prize for Physiology or 
Medicine. RNAi therapeutics, such as "siRNAs," require delivery technology to be effective systemically. LNP technology is one 
of the most widely used siRNA delivery approaches for systemic administration. Tekmira’s LNP technology (formerly referred to 
as stable nucleic acid-lipid particles or SNALP) encapsulates siRNAs with high efficiency in uniform lipid nanoparticles which are 
effective in delivering RNAi therapeutics to disease sites in numerous preclinical models. Tekmira’s LNP formulations are 
manufactured by a proprietary method which is robust, scalable and highly reproducible and LNP-based products have been 
reviewed by multiple FDA divisions for use in clinical trials. LNP formulations comprise several lipid components that can be 
adjusted to suit the specific application. 

About Tekmira
Tekmira Pharmaceuticals Corporation is a biopharmaceutical company focused on advancing novel RNAi therapeutics and 
providing its leading lipid nanoparticle delivery technology to pharmaceutical partners. Tekmira has been working in the field of 
nucleic acid delivery for over a decade and has broad intellectual property covering SNALP and LNPs. Further information 
about Tekmira can be found at www.tekmirapharm.com. Tekmira is based in Vancouver, B.C. 

Forward-looking Statements and Information 
This press release contains "forward-looking statements" or "forward-looking information" within the meaning of applicable 
securities laws (collectively, "forward-looking statements"). Forward-looking statements are generally identifiable by use of the 
words "believes," "may," "plans," "will," "anticipates," "intends," "budgets", "could", "estimates", "expects", "forecasts", "projects" 
and similar expressions, and the negative of such expressions. Forward-looking statements in this news release include 
statements about Tekmira’s strategy, future operations, prospects and plans of management including the potential for 
expansion of Tekmira’s business development relationships. 

With respect to the forward-looking statements contained in this news release, Tekmira has made numerous assumptions 
regarding, among other things: Tekmira’s ability to expand its business development relationships. While Tekmira considers 
this assumption to be reasonable, the assumption is inherently subject to significant business, economic, competitive, market 
and social uncertainties and contingencies.

Additionally, there are known and unknown risk factors which could cause Tekmira’s actual results, performance or 

http://www.tekmirapharm.com/


achievements to be materially different from any future results, performance or achievements expressed or implied by the 
forward-looking statements contained herein. Known risk factors include, among others: the possibility that other organizations 
have made advancements in RNAi delivery technology that Tekmira is not aware of and Tekmira’s development programs will 
not result in expected results on a timely basis, or at all.

A more complete discussion of the risks and uncertainties facing Tekmira appears in Tekmira’s Annual Information Form dated 
March 31, 2010 available at www.sedar.com. All forward-looking statements herein are qualified in their entirety by this 
cautionary statement, and Tekmira disclaims any obligation to revise or update any such forward-looking statements or to 
publicly announce the result of any revisions to any of the forward-looking statements contained herein to reflect future results, 
events or developments, except as required by law. 
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